
MINUTES 

 

Blowing Rock Board of Commissioners 

 

Monday, October 6, 2003 

The Town of Blowing Rock Board of Commissioners held a special called session on Monday, October 6, 

2003. Members present were Mayor J.B. Lawrence, Commissioners Terry Lentz, David Wray, Keith Tester and 

Rita Wiseman. Town Manager Scott Hildebran, Town Attorney Allen Moseley and Assistant Town Clerk 

Sharon Greene were also present.  

After Mayor Lawrence called the meeting to order, Commissioner Lentz made a motion to move to closed 

session under North Carolina General Statutes 143-318.11(5) to discuss the acquisition of real property. 

Commissioner Wiseman seconded the motion with unanimous approval from all members. 

Council reconvened into open session at 10:15 a.m., no formal action taken. There being no further business to 

discuss, the meeting was adjourned at that time. 
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